
JUNEAU INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE (DBE) CONSULTATION 

NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
 

 
City and Borough of Juneau hereby announces its proposed Disadvantaged Business 
Enterprise (DBE) participation goal of 7.41% for FAA-funded contracts/agreements. The 
proposed goal pertains to federal fiscal years 2022 through 2024. A teleconference will be held 
on September 1, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. local time via Zoom for the purpose of consulting with 
stakeholders to obtain information relevant to the goal-setting process. 
 
Join the Zoom Meeting at: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82877354161?pwd=d0lCUkphYnVncS9xNFNZUXE3cFY0dz09 
 
Dial In:  +1 253 215 8782 
Meeting ID: 828 7735 4161 
Passcode: 795712 
 
The proposed goal and its attendant methodology are available for inspection between 8:00 
a.m. and 12:00 p.m. or between 1:00 p.m. and 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday at the 
administrative offices of Juneau International Airport: 1873 Shell Simmons Drive, Suite 200, 
Juneau, AK 99801, for 30 days from the date of this notice. 
 
Comments on the DBE goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of this notice and can be 
sent to the following: 
 

John Coleman 
Airport Business Manager 
1873 Shell Simmons Drive, Suite 200 
Juneau, AK 99801 
(907) 789-7821 
john.coleman@jnuairport.com 

 
    AND 
   

Federal Aviation Administration  
Office of Civil Rights  
Sonia Cruz 
Compliance Specialist 
(424) 405-7206 
sonia.cruz@faa.gov 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82877354161?pwd=d0lCUkphYnVncS9xNFNZUXE3cFY0dz09

